
The New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission is seeking a vendor, using its own existing software, 

to host and administer the TLC Driver License Exam at secure, computer-based test center facilities 

located within the five boroughs of New York City.  To download a copy of the Request for Proposals 

(RFP), please visit the City Record Online at  

 

https://a856-cityrecord.nyc.gov/RequestDetail/20180110023 
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